
Nelson Marlborough Provincial Fire Brigades Association 
Request for attendance at awards night. 

 

 

 

If your brigade is holding a Gold Star/Double Gold Star and 

would like the President of the Nelson Marlborough 

Provincial Fire Brigades Association to attend and present a 

plaque. Please fill in this form clearly and return to 

nmpfba@fireandemergency.nz with enough time to get the 

plaque ordered and engraved. (At least 2 months, more is 

better) 

Accommodation arrangements are the responsibility of the host brigade. 

Once request has been received presenter will contact the brigade. 

 

Host Brigade:                                                                                                               

Date of Presentation:  

Time of Presentation: 

Venue of Presentation: 

Name of recipient: 

Achievement (25Y Gold star/50Y Double Gold star/Other): 

Date when achievement reached: 

Brigade contact:  

Brigade contact phone number: 

Brigade contact email:  
 

 

Thank You 

Secretary of NMPFBA 

 

mailto:nmpfba@fireandemergency.nz

